
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, June 20, 2022 1:17 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 1:00 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 10:46 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187427 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Jim Dunn 
Telephone: (954) 205-8331 
Email: jwdunn333@gmail.com 
Address: 694 Middle River Dr Fort Lauderdale FL 33304 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Jim Dunn 
Account Number: 2313802528 
Address: 694 Middle River Dr Fort Lauderdale FL 33304 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/20/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04115-2022 

Regarding the new minimum base billing that FPL just started imposing. This is going to wipe out the incentive for some 
people to install solar panels at their homes. From FPL's attack on net metering over the past months, it's clear that this 
is exactly what FPL intends to do. The problem is that the climate change issues are real, and the more people who 
install solar, the quicker we'll reduce our reliance on non-renewable sources of power. I think FPL is protecting their 
monopoly at the expense of the environment. It's sad to see that the PSC is willing to be a party to that. Please 
reconsider and do what's right for all life on our planet, not just FPL's shareholders. Thank you. 
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